Recently the California Air Resource Board (CARB) updated their model year 2020
requirements for on-board generators, as well as small engine fuel hoses and
components that are associated with lawn mowers, garden tractors and related
equipment.

CARB has listed these requirements, and companies like Cummins-Onan have published
a website within their installation manual that list the CARB approved components that
various service centers, as well as the general public, should consider using. The
website in question is as follows... e
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In cases where the SAE J30R9 fuel hose is currently used from the on-board fuel tank to
the generator, as well as being used for the return line, you can now use the SAE

J30R14T2 fuel hose as a suitable replacement. This new fuel hose appears on the list of
approved parts and is built by several companies.

Clean Seal, Inc. is currently providing this very same fuel hose to the Cummin-Onan
plant in Elkhart, IN, and we can provide this to any and all licensed Cummins-Onan
dealers and service centers throughout the United States and Canada.

Please contact us for details...
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